Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
BOARD OF OPTICIANRY
The Department of Health, Board of Opticianry announces a Probable Cause Panel meeting via teleconference call in which reconsiderations will be heard. All interested parties are invited to attend the teleconference call, which is open to the public.
DATE AND TIME: March 2, 2021, 1:00 p.m. ET
PLACE: Teleconference Meeting: 1(888)585-9008, Conference Room Number 123-475-828#
PURPOSE: Probable Cause Panel with Reconsiderations.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting the board office at (850)245-4292 or by visiting our website at https://floridasopticianry.gov/meeting-information/.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting the board office at (850)245-4292.

If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800) 955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact the board office at (850)245-4292.
